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Dear Parents,
As member of Bhavan’s B.P. Vidya Mandir, Trimurti Nagar, Nagpur, it is
reassuring to see that unfazed by the circumstances, we all stand united in
endeavoring to identify and maximize learning opportunities for you all.

At present there is justifiable uncertainty about reopening of schools, we would

like to inform you all that the school is going to restart the library activities for our dear
students from October 2020 onwards.

Gest of Activities:
e E- Library resources

» Activities to develop the reading habit and creativity among students.
e Virtual book fair

e Physical Issue return of book ( for Std VI — XllI)

Any further information regarding same can be available via email -

bvmtnlibrary@gmail.com or can be contact on 9960677630 (only what's app)
between 10am to 4 pm.
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